
From:  Pamela Clay <itsmusic@earthlink.net>

Sent time:  08/27/2020 04:08:06 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Our opposition to proposed Hollywood Center (formerly Millennium) Project

Attachments:  Bruce + Pamela Bermudez oppose Hollywood Center Project .pdf    
 

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

My husband Bruce and I attended the 9:30am meeting held by phone yesterday to voice our
strong opposition to the proposed Hollywood Center (formerly Millennium) Project.  We've also
expressed our concerns in the attached letter. 

Sincerely,
Pamela M. Bermudez 
2401 Holly Drive
Los Angeles CA  90068
itsmusic@earthlink.net

Toujours L'Amour (Forever Love!) XOX
www.pamelaclay.com



August 27, 2020 

 

Bruce and Pamela Bermudez 

2401 Holly Dr 

Los Angeles CA  90068 

 

Mindy Nguyen 

City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning 

221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org 

 

Re: Public Comments 

Environmental Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2018051002 

Project Name: Hollywood Center Proj 

 

Dear Ms. Nguyen, 

We have been residents of the Hollywood Dell for over 28 years and are in strong opposition to the newly renamed 

Hollywood Center Project.  If this is allowed to pass, we consider that it will be a certain disaster with a long term, far-

reaching negative impact on our community.  It is no accident that this project has changed its name from its original 

name:  The Millennium Project, because the tower this same company built in San Francisco sunk and started to lean!  

As a result, the citizens of San Francisco are forced to shell out precious funds for the requisite lawsuit.   

We do not want our beloved Hollywood to have anything to do with such a irresponsible, reprehensible company, or any 

project they propose.  Their past actions prove that their concern is only making money for themselves, and not at all 

about the citizens who inhabit the area where they construct.  Case-in-point:  They are actually willing to build on not 

one, but FOUR active earthquake fault lines!  This is completely insane and unacceptable, not to mention illegal. 

Here are some of our additional concerns: 

• Impact on response time in case of fire 

• Residents to police ratio – we already do not have enough police to serve our community!  

• Increased noise – we prize our peace and quiet 

• Increased traffic, which is already congested – Franklin Ave at rush hour will be at total standstill for hours 

• Deleterious impact to access to on-ramp to 101 N – it’s already not easy with all the traffic now! 

• Deleterious impact to air quality due to tremendous increase of idling cars 

• Light pollution, glare + hotspots 

• Noise pollution 

• Water supply line breaks 

• Skyscrapers would shockingly dwarf Capitol Records 

• Street tree removal (regardless of their proposed replacement ratio) 

Any Los Angeles City official who condones this project should be ashamed of themselves. 

Thank you for taking our concerns into account.  

Sincerely, 
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